
 

 
 
 
March 9, 2022 
 
 
Dear McDaniel House Residents, Family Members and Employees, 
 

We remain committed to sharing information with you regarding the Coronavirus situation 
here at our community. We received notification that one employee within McDaniel House 
has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual is now at home in quarantine. Through contact 
tracing, we are in the process of notifying any individual who has had contact with these 
employee.   
 
Our highest priority is the health and safety of our residents and employees. We continue to 
follow all the guidelines and recommendations for strict infection control protocols from local 
and state health authorities and the Centers for Disease Control. 
 

If we have any positive COVID-19 cases, you can find these listed on COVID-19 Updates section 
of the community website at www.threecrownspark.org. 
 

We appreciate your continued patience and understanding as we all work together in 
preventing the spread of this virus. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Phil Hemmer 
Executive Director 


